
The March 14th, 2014, Tuscawilla Citizens Association was called to order by 

President Debby Terry at 7:00 p.m.  All the board members were present and 

introduced, except Vice President, Carol Hartzell. 

A motion to approve the agenda was made by Paul Harrison and seconded by Bill 

Moler.  It passed 4-0.   

Under Resident Forum:  Resident Buster Nicholson requested that the board 

approve residence to have urban chickens on their property.  The board 

requested further information before voting.   

A motion to approve the minutes was made by Paul and seconded by Bill.  It 

passed 4-0 

Financial reports were reviewed and the management report was given by Zack 

Walker. 

Under new business, spring clean up is May 17th, 2014, from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m.  

Common areas will be inspected for winter damage.  Discussion to have walls and 

ceilings of postal stations cleaned periodically. 

We went to executive session at 7:56 p.m. 

A motion was made by Paul  to follow Trump and Trumps recommendations on all 

the action items.  It was seconded by Bill and passed 4-0. 

Paul made a motion to adjourn meeting and Christina Derr seconded. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Christina Derr, secretary 

 


